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May 3, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 

 

Hello, things are somewhat quieter at St. Pat’s today without the Public Health team in doing all 

of the swabs. The residents and staff swabbed yesterday were champions as having the swab 

done is not pleasant! We now await the results.  

 

The staff continue to do a twice daily assessment, including temperature checks. Residents 

showing any symptoms are still immediately placed on isolation precautions. This will continue 

even if a resident has a negative swab result to ensure that we are actively containing any virus.  

 

This has been a stressful week for families, residents and staff. Despite all of this, our dedicated 

staff have come to work, done their very best, supported each other and worked as a team as we 

sort through the new realities that we face.  They faced this new challenge with grace, courage, 

excellence, collaboration and respect.  I am so proud that I work at St. Pat’s with such a 

wonderful group of people. I am also very thankful that the residents and their families have 

shown such support for the staff.  

 

 

Thank you and be well, 

 

 

Janet Morris 

President & CEO 

 


